
 

DATE: May 11, 2018 
 
TO: The Truth, M. King, News Editor, P O Box 487, Elkhart, IN 46515-0487 

 Goshen News, Attn: City Desk, P O Box 569, Goshen, IN 46527-0569 

 South Bend Tribune, Mishawaka Editor, 225 W. Colfax, South Bend, IN  46626 

 The Papers, Jeri Seely, P O Box 188, Milford, IN 46542-0188 

 Ink Free News, Deb Patterson, 114 W. Market St., Warsaw, IN 46580 

 
FROM:  Dustin Sailor, City Utilities Engineer 
 
RE: Open Door Law Notification 
 (JN: 2012-2028) 
 
In compliance with your written request, and in accordance with the Open Door 
Law, we are notifying you of a public meeting. 
 
The appointed Goshen Dam Pond Dredging Advisory Board will meet on Thursday, 
May 17, 2018, at 4 p.m. at the Annex Planning Conference Room located at 204 
East Jefferson Street, Goshen, Indiana 46526.  The Board will be reviewing the 
project specifications for the Goshen Dam Pond dredging project.  
 
Thank you for your attention to this memorandum.  
 
 


